
Hello and Merry Christmas! I want to thank you all at the 
Sault Ste Marie Humane Society for introducing me to my 
best friend Shadow 10 years ago 2006. He was 7 years old 
at the time. It was love at first site. Shadow was my soul dog 
and we walked many trails, and swam through some gor-
geous lakes together. Shadow brought joy to every person 
he met along the way with his gentle demeanor. I loved him 
with all my heart. Shadow just passed away peacefully in 
our home and he is sadly missed. Thank you again for all 
the wonderful things you do there. 

-Martina P


